
 

 

 

  

 

Project Status  June 2023 
Project Phase % Completion Completion Date 

Final Design  0% FY24 
Construction 0%                                FY25 

 City of Sedona  
 Public Works Department  
 102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336 

 (928) 204-7111  Fax: (928) 282-5348 

PT-04A – The “Y” Multi-Modal Transit Stop                                     FY23 CIP Update 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The prior Chevron gas station property (125 West S.R. 89A) was 
acquired from ADOT in FY 2022 with the intention of constructing 
a multi-model transit stop for buses, and perhaps an information 
and kiosk center for pedestrians and cyclists.  Prior years funding 
was for this land purchase.  FY 2024 funding is for Building 
Conditions Assessment study, and for the possible demolition or 
renovation design of the existing building and design of the bus 
stop area. FY 2025 and FY 2026 allocations are for continued 
design requirements and construction of the building renovation 
and bus stop amenities. 

The recently completed Building Conditions Assessment report 
has recommended the renovation of the building; and has given 
rough cost estimates for the various repairs and replacement 
items involved.  Public Works staff are currently considering the 
next steps to the Project, including the conceptualization of the 
site development.  

 

KEY FEATURES: 

Consultant:  To be determined 

Contractor:  To be determined 

Timing: FY23 to FY25  

Design Challenges: 

 - Possible improved connectivity 
   To SR179 
 - Parking security and control 
  
 Project Manager: 

John Hall, P.E.  
(928) 203 – 5125 
JHall@SedonaAZ.gov 
 

City Engineer: 
Kurtis Harris, P.E. 
(928) 203-5039 
KHarris@SedonaAZ.gov 
 
$ FY23 Project Budget: $0 
     Total Project: $ 569,500 
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